NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
July 2016
The NHHS Site Base meeting scheduled on July 20 has been cancelled.  Unfortunately, with the Principal meetings, construction, and several people on vacation, we were not able to reschedule and have a quorum. The next meeting is scheduled on August 17.
